
Social Story – Primary 7 

You go to East Calder Primary School. 

 

 

 

 

 

You are going to be off from June the 30th for the summer 

holidays. You have 6 weeks off. 

 

You will go back to school on Tuesday 15th August. 

 

 

 

 



When you go back to school you will be in a new class—this is 

okay!  

 

 

Your new class is Primary 7. You will have a new teacher. This 

will be okay. Your new teacher is Miss Young. 

 

 

 

 

 

You might be a little nervous about going back to school. 

It is okay to feel like this. 

 

 

 

 



You can ask your teacher for help when you need it. This will 

make you feel happy.  

 

 

 

 

 

You will use this door to go in and out the building.  You 

won’t go in or out unless an adult tells you it is time.   

 

You will hang your coat and bag outside your class. 

 

 

 



This is your new classroom. It might look a little different 

after the holidays. Your new teacher will make it look great 

for you all coming back. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



You will have fun in your new class and will learn lots of new 

things. 

 

You will listen to your teacher and follow the classroom rules. 

 

Being in a new class will be lots of fun! You may also make 

new friends in your new class. This will make you happy. 

 



You can also ask the Pupil Support Workers for help outside 

or when you are in different parts of the school. They will 

help you. This will make you feel happy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can tell your parents/carers all about your new class and 

your new teacher at East Calder Primary. 

 


